
© 2007 by Education World®.  

Contact Information: 

E-mail: 

dlazarchick@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 ext. 222 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week of January 7th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

**There are no summative assessments 

for any of the classes for the week of 

January 7th. This does not include the 

possibility of pop quizzes, do now 

quizzes, and in-class assignments** 

 

 

This week in 8th grade math the 

students participated in a small group 

activity called “I have, who has”. The 

students reviewed their prior knowledge of 

order of operations, solving equations, and 

graphing linear functions to determine if the 

answer to a question was on a card that they 

had in their possession. If so the student 

would state, “I have (the answer), who has 

(the next question)?” The students did a 

terrific job working with their classmates 

and helped one another with the content. 

Great job 8th grade, keep working hard! 
 

This week in 7th grade math the 

students reviewed solving 1-step equations. 

As a class, the students went over the 

different inverse operations and were 

exposed to different types of problems. The 

students were then engaged in a fun game of 

Kahoot to ensure that they understood the 

concept. The next day, the students were 

assessed with a Do Now quiz and then 

completed a fun puzzle with a riddle to 

practice more. The riddle is “What begins 

with an ‘e’ and ends with an ‘e’ but has a single 

letter in it?” The students will learn more 

complicated equations next week. They have 

been told that they must show their work, 

even for the easy problems, so that they can 

demonstrate understanding for the harder 

ones. Great work 7th grade, keep working 

hard! 
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